
 

Year 4 
1, 2, 3 GO! After completing our snail investigations this 
week, we had a snail race. Children enjoyed watching the 
trail left behind from the slimy snails and cheered for their 
class snail.  

Also, in topic, children have been learning about explorers 
to the Antarctic and planned what they would do or take 
with them to ensure a safe arrival. Did you know – there is 
a little bit of Britain in the heart of the Antarctic. It is called 
Penguin Post Office and they even have a red post box like 
we have in Britain.  

As part of Black History Month, children have been 

learning songs and performed during today’s assembly. 

They sang ‘Stand by me’ by Ben, E. King. Well done Year 4, 

you sounded great!  

  
  


